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December 14. 201I

Mr. Michael Hatch

Water Superintendant

4l Cochituate Rd.

Wayland, MA 01778

Re: #3315000, Wayland Wellhead protection plan. June 201 1

Dear Mr. Hatch:

This letter is to inform you that wayland's Wellhead Protection Plan, as submiued to the Deparfment,
meets the Drinking water Program guidelines for wellhead protection plans. Although wellhead
protection plans are not currently a MassDEP requirement; public water systems with an approved plan
(may) receive extra points or credit when applying for water supply related grants or 1oans.

The Drinking Water Program reviews, approves and keeps track of public water systems who submit
wellhead protection plans. To maintain your approval status, be sure to update your plan every 3-5 years
and re-submit it to the Drinking water Program. If you have any questions, please feel free ro contact
me at 617-556-l-70.

Sincerely,
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Catherine Hamilton
Drinking Water Program/Boston

Wayland Wellhead protection Committee
Sherre Greenbaum, Former WHPC Chairperson
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